Brimley Area Schools



Elementary High School Business Office Phone 906-248-3217 906-248-3218 906-248-3219 Fax 906-248-5594 906-248-5339 906-248-3220

March 19, 2021

RE: Remote Learning

Dear Brimley Area Schools Family:

This past week has proven to be a bit difficult as we have seen some increases in case counts within the District. We have had five confirmed cases and one probable thus far. We have not seen case counts like this since last fall. Considering the increases, there have been several students placed in quarantine.

Based on these numbers, our District will go to a remote/virtual learning setting for next week. During this next week, our students will follow the Virtual Friday format for the entire week. If you need any items from your locker or other necessary educational materials/equipment, please call your respective offices and we will make sure to get them to you. Further, our special education students will not be receiving face-to-face instruction next week. Please keep an eye on your emails for further information from teachers.

If you need food service during next week, please make sure to notify the central office, or email Mrs. Tremblay at: dtremblay@eupschools.org

The following week is spring break. Please enjoy your time off and get some extra rest. While on vacation, please make sure to take any extra precautions necessary to stay safe and healthy. Our hope is to return to face-to-face instruction after spring break. Spring sports will begin after we return from spring break.

Thank you for your patience as we navigate this rough patch.

Respectfully

Brian Reattoir, Ed.S.

Superintendent of Schools